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From: Keith Armistead
To: FedRedistribution - VIC
Subject: Alernate boundary proposal for the Corangamite Electorate
Date: Sunday, 29 April 2018 10:14:26 AM
Attachments: Maxine electoral boundary submission.pdf

To the Aec redistribution committee,

Please find attached my submission and a link to the proposed alternate boundary, that was
presented to a community meeting, in Colac on the 19th of April, that meets the required
population requirements, and was felt by the vast majority of those present to be a better fit for
our region.

Thank you
Maxine Armistead.








